
Scandiatransplant security seal 

Scope
This document applies for personnel involved in sending and receiving organs.  
The intention with the security seal is to have a common seal within Scandiatransplant that 
should be used when transporting organs between centers. 
The need for a seal came a long with the EU directive of 7 July 2010 concerning quality 
and safety, as it must be evaluated if the shipping container has been opened.
http://eur-lex.europa.eu/LexUriServ/LexUriServ.do?uri=OJ:L:2010:207:0014:0029:EN:PDF

Usage of the security seal
When transporting organs between centers a security seal must be pasted on the shipping 
container (or the inner side container with the organ). The seals should be placed so it is 
not possible to open the container without tampering with the seal.

Usage of the serial number
The center sending the organ must keep the removable serial number, as documentation 
for use of a security seal. The removable serial number must be pasted on a document 
that will be archived. 

This is how the seal looks initially:

When trying to remove the seal 'open void', in white writing, will appear in the background:
 

Distribution of the seals
The seals is stored at the office here in Aarhus. Seals will be distributed around  the 
organisation through the members of the coordinators group. If more seals are need 
please contact the office.
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